
Remembrance Day  

 

This week we have been learning about Remembrance Day and thinking about all the Soldiers. We took 

part in the two-minute silence at 11 o’clock and made our own poppies. We know that poppies were the 

only flowers to grow in the trenches. 

                                 

 

                                                             

                                                                  


